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Price, Wayne 
From: Price, Wayne 
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2001 2:55 PM 
To: 'riceswd@leaco.net' 
Cc: 'whearth@iamerica.net' 
Subject: Rice SWD K-33 Remediation Project 

Contacts: Carolyn Doran Haynes 

Dear Ms. Haynes: 

The OCD is in receipt of the above subject closure report dated March 27, 2001 and hereby approves of the closure 
report. 

Please be advised that NMOCD approval of this closure plan does not relieve Rice Operating Company of 
responsibility should their closure activities have failed to adequately investigate and remediate contamination 
that pose a threat to ground water, surface water, human health or the environment. In addition, NMOCD 
approval does not relieve Rice Operating Company of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, or 
local laws and/or regulations. 
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